
LAKE OAKLAND HEIGHTS NEIGHBORHOOD NEWS

WINTER 2023 - JANUARY, FEBRUARY, MARCH

Sunday, January 1 - HAPPY NEW YEAR

No Ladies Auxiliary Meeting

No Board Meeting

Tuesday, February 14 at 6:30PM
Ladies Auxiliary Meeting - Please 
contact Pam Pope for additional 
information.

Tuesday, February 21 at 7:00PM
Board Meeting at the home of Carolyn 
Bree

Tuesday, March 14 at 6:30PM
Ladies Auxiliary Meeting - Please 
contact Pam Pope for additional 
information.

Tuesday, March 21 at 7:00PM
Board Meeting - Location TBD. Please 
contact Lee Howell for information.

Our condolences to...

The family of Frank Tenuta, owner and 
operator of Tenuta’s Foodlane.

The family of James Mortimer.

The Knedgen/Swain Family for the loss 
of Shawn’s mother Mary Kucharczyk

Joe and Barb Morely for the loss of their 
grandson Joe Strathres.

And to anyone else that lost a loved one 
in 2022

Message from the Board of Directors

Thank you to all the members who volunteered for board seats, helped with events 
and operations of the beach, and passing out newsletters and other resources 
throughout the last year.  This neighborhood and Beach Association would be nothing 
without the wonderful neighbors that we have.

We look forward to a new and exciting year!

If you are a new resident, please contact 
Mary Lou Osborne at 248-674-3690 

for a Welcome Packet.
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2022-2023 Board of Directors

board@lohpa.com

PRESIDENT
LEE HOWELL...................... 248-673-8989

VICE PRESIDENT
DON SWANSON................. 248-674-1216

SECRETARY
KIM GALLARDO.................. 248-882-2187

TREASURER
JESSICA BAKER................. 248-818-6009

BOATING DIRECTOR
SHAWN KNEDGEN............. 248-804-4060

EXPEDITOR
KEITH BOWLING................ 734-306-2593

LEGAL DIRECTOR
TAMARA PITTMAN............ 248-842-8756

SOCIAL DIRECTOR
CAROLYN BREE.................. 248-673-5347

PROMOTIONAL DIRECTOR(S)
PAM POPE.......................... 248-342-3543
SHARON GWIN................... 248-961-4948

SAFETY DIRECTOR
AMANDA PIECIAK.............. 248-875-6107

Boat Slip Waiting List
Currently there are 36 names on the 

waiting list, to view full list please visit 
the website at www.lohpa.com

1. Christy & Todd Rooney
2. Bob & Brian Steele

3. Ann Vernatter
4. Wayne Heyniger

5. Kate Barnard
6. Mitchell Jones

7. Brian Miller
8. Heidi Anderson
9. Mitchell Koop

10. John & Ashley Rooney

LOOKING FORWARD

The board of directors is working on plans for events and 
projects for the season. Please contact Lee Howell, Don 

Swanson, or Keith Bowling if you are interested in helping with 
any maintenance projects this summer. Please contact Carolyn 

Bree if you are interested in helping with social activities.

There are currently plans to discuss adding an ADA compliant 
ramp to the beach area, details are to be shared at or before 

the April General Membership Meeting. Please keep an eye out 
for information.

We are currently in the process of setting up the Food Trucks 
for the beach again this season.


